
 
 

 

Livingston Conservation and Sports Foundation 

 

$2500.00 
GRANTED BY THE NRA FOUNDATION 

 
This money has been used to replace five(5) of the archery targets in our indoor archery 

room.  Both the Youth Archery Program and the Adult Archery Teams have benefited from 
the new targets.  The new targets, along with our nationally certified coaches, provide a 

safe, fun and nurturing environment for youth and adults involved in our archery program. 
 


